
 

 

COMMITTEE  OF THE WHOLE  - OCTOBER 7, 2002 

TRAFFIC SIGNALS FOR LANGSTAFF ROAD AND BALDING BLVD. 

Recommendation 

Regional Councillor Joyce Frustaglio recommends: 
 
That staff be directed to work with Regional Staff and if necessary front end the cost of installing 
traffic signals at Langstaff Road and Balding Blvd. 

Purpose 

To allow the residents of the National Estates subdivision a safe left hand turn exit. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Due to the increased volume of traffic it is becoming increasingly difficult for the residents of the 
National Estates to safely make a left hand turn out of their subdivision.  Censored traffic signals 
could eliminate any potential accident. 

Conclusion 

For the past number of years the residents in this area have been requesting traffic signals.  It is 
virtually impossible to make a safe left turn at this intersection during any part of the day, 
particularly during peak hours.   
 
Therefore, in response to numerous requests from residents, it is recommended that staff work 
with York Region to proceed with the installation of censored activated traffic signals at Langstaff 
Road and Balding Blvd. 

Attachments 

Nil 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Joyce Frustaglio 
Regional Councillor 
 
 
 

 


